HUNTER ED
COURSE

Rose Bud High School is offering 6-12 graders the
opportunity to get their Hunter Ed Certification

Classes in Room 307 at RBHS:
November 2. 2017 3:30-7:00pm

November 6, 2017  3:30-7:00pm
November 7, 2017  3:30-7:00pm

MUST ATTEND ALL 3 CLASSES TOGET YOUR
CERTIFICATION.

If you have any questions, email Mr. Reedy
at rreedviarbsd.k 12 ar.us.

Parents must pick up their child at 7:00 at the agriculture
shop, near the football field

You must preregister at the following link:
https #/goo.gl/nZPuFT



